
 

 

READER OF THE WEEK 
For children who consistently read at home during lockdown. 

Reception =  Eva Kew 
Class 1 =  Parker Adams 
Class 2 =   Calvin Milton 
Class 3 =   Ruby Nightingale 
Class 4 =  Violet Benjamin 
Class 5 =  Elysha Parrish 
Class 6 =   Lacey Thresher 

 

 
 

For fantastic Home Learning! 

Bunnies =  Frankie Oldham 
Owls =   Theo Dinsdale 
Reception =   Wilf Holt 
Class 1 =    Alessa James and her Mum 
Class 2 =   Nathan Tallent-Marquis 
Class 3 =  Bella Daggers 
Class 4 =   Leon Gengler 
Class 5 =    Willow Kendell 
Class 6 =   Millie Swarek 

Stars of  the 

Week 

Top Tips to supporting children with   

reading whilst at home… 
We have shared on our home page and through 

Google Classroom some top tips to help parents    

support children with reading at home. Please read 

them. 

Reading whilst away from school is essential and we 

would encourage parents to ensure that their child 

reads daily. 

Thank you so much to all our brilliant 

parents, who are doing a fantastic job 

at supporting our children learn from 

home. Keep up the fab work! 

Lateral Flow Testing 

Most staff in school are now having 2 Lateral 

Flow Tests in school each week. These tests 

aim to detect staff who have asymptomatic 

Covid-19. As before any positive cases in 

school will be 

shared with      

parents and     

bubbles may  

need to close.  

Safeguarding during lockdown 

Are you or your child worried about some-

thing? As a school community, safeguarding is 

everyone’s responsibility; If you have any      

concerns about the welfare of any of our children 

or you need to share something about your own 

child during this lock-

down, please press the 

red button on the home

-page of our website 

and tell us all about it. 

It is a secure way to send us an alert. 
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Our Christian value this half term is:   

TRUST 


